
 
HEATH TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

January 2018 
 

The Heath Township Planning Commission met on Thursday, January 18 at 7:00 p.m. in the Heath Township 
Hall. 
 
Members Present:  Don Wickstra. Michael Stork, Hilda Boerman, Mike Phillips, Randy Poll 
 
The minutes from the June 15, 2017 meeting were approved on the motion of Phillips supported by Stork and 
unanimously approved. 
 
ITEM 1 
 
Motion by Poll supported by Phillips and passed unanimously to appoint Don as chairman. Motion by Stork 
supported by Phillips and passed unanimously to appoint Hilda as secretary.  Motion by Boerman supported by 
Phillips and passed unanimously to appoint Michael Stork as vice chairman. 
 
ITEM 2 
 
The yearly report will be reviewed at the next meeting. Ottawa County has upcoming meetings if anyone is 
interested in attending. 
 
ITEM 3 
 
Jerry Perry turned in an application which needs to go through the proper channels. This will be on the agenda 
for February. Bob suggested having the attorney present and/or Greg Ransford. Bob will be sending out plans 
and a letter of explanation.  
 
PCI is addressing the issue of the outside storage by Hamilton Industrial parking lot. 
 
ITEM 4 
 
Motion by Poll supported by Phillips and unanimously approved to keep the meetings to the third Thursday of 
each month. 
 
ITEM 5 
 
Poll questioned how long people can use the service road in Riverwalk Condominiums. He would like to see it 
maintained up to code if people are using it as access to 134th Avenue. 
 
Stork questioned Hamilton Concretes using their construction entrance as a permanent entrance. If it is being 
used as a road, there are specifications which need to be followed. 
 
Wickstra questioned tower heights. He will need to contact PCI. 
 
ITEM 6 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 on the motion of Poll supported by Phillips and unanimously approved. 
The next meeting will be February 15 at 7:00 p.m.  
 
 
Minutes submitted by secretary Sheila Meiste. 

 


